
 

Jed Margolin  

From: "Sievers, Colleen J" <csievers@blm.gov>
To: "Jed Margolin" <jm@jmargolin.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 10:39 AM
Subject: RE: Great Basin Wind Energy Project
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3/27/2012

Good Morning 
  
The BLM cancelled the project because the company was not quite ready to move forward with 

development at this time.  If you have more questions, please let me know. 
  
Regards, 
Colleen Sievers 
Project Manager 
BLM-Carson City District 
5665 Morgan Mill Rd. 
Carson City, NV 89701 
775.885.6168 office 
775.291.0167 cell 
  

From: Jed Margolin [mailto:jm@jmargolin.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 10:24 AM 

To: Sievers, Colleen J 
Subject: Great Basin Wind Energy Project 
  
  
Dear Ms. Sievers, 
  
  
Why was the New Comstock Wind Energy Project canceled? 
  
  
Regards, 
  
  
Jed Margolin 
Virginia City Highlands, NV 
  
  


